
Professional Development Committee  
Report to Academic Senate for 9/17/14 

John Giertz, Faculty Co-Chair 
 
1. The link for funding requests is not yet ready, but we will be discussing this at our next meeting, 
October 3, 2014. 
  
2. The governor has not signed the legislation for flex activities which would move all community colleges 
toward encouraging administrators and staff to participative in professional growth opportunities. We will 
know the status of the legislation by the end of September. 
  
 


